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Comments: | support this Withdrawal. | agree with the Black Hills Clean Water Alliance and others on the need to
preserve more than 20,000 acres at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed.

He Sapa (Black Hills) are sacred to Native communities, and a toxic mine from a give-away to the mining industry
would be a tragic, and preventable error.

Do you job. Protect the this pristine wilderness and sacred Native area. Please stop cow-towing to your friends in
the resources extraction industries.



